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Europe is facing its largest humanitarian crisis since World War II. The United 
Nations estimates up to 18 million people, both internally displaced and 
refugees, will eventually be impacted. 

According to reports from Action by Churches Together (ACT) Alliance, 
Ukrainians are facing reduced or disrupted services in water, heating, electricity, 
transportation and telecommunications. Health services have deteriorated 
rapidly due to shortages of medical supplies and personnel. 

Refugees, mostly women, children, people with disabilities and the elderly, had 
to leave their homes and spend days traveling to neighboring countries for 
safety, with almost nothing with them.

Your gifts to One Great Hour of Sharing allow for an immediate response 
from Presbyterian Disaster Assistance (PDA) when emergencies first occur, 
often responding to crises that never make it into the news. 

In this volatile situation, PDA was able to provide urgent funding to trusted, 
established partners with the expertise to carry out humanitarian aid. 
Reformed and Orthodox church partners, like the Community of St. Egidio 
and Hungarian Reformed Church Aid, are working closely with local churches 
and organizations to provide food, water, clothing, shelter, psychosocial 
support and other basic items for survival. They are the “boots on the ground,” 
listening and responding to the needs of those impacted. 

To stay informed about the work Presbyterians are doing in and around 
Ukraine, visit pcusa.org/pda/ukraine. To learn more about One Great Hour of 
Sharing and the vital ministries it supports, visit pcusa.org/oghs.

In this season of Lent, pray for our siblings in Ukraine. Pray for peace. And pray 
that all of us will remember that we are the Church, together.
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